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Comments: I am writing this letter to express my full support of the bike trails. I believe these trails will positively

impact our community by creating a better environment for both residents and businesses to flourish. 

 

As a resident, these trails provide more opportunity to get outside and be active with friends and family. So much

of our time is spent in front of a screen nowadays, which is unhealthy both physically and mentally. I believe

having these trails would give our citizens more of an opportunity to live a more physically and mentally healthy

lifestyle through regular exercise and being outdoors.  Personally, I am excited to have this opportunity right here

in my hometown.

 

As a business owner, the economic impact these trails would have for area businesses is vital to the growth and

sustainability of our town. The trails would increase visitors to our area, which would increase revenue coming in

to businesses. In turn, this would increase job opportunities for residents and make this area a better option for

new businesses to be planted. More revenue to businesses also means more tax dollars our city and county will

have to spend to improve our communities. These trails have the potential to really make a difference to our

area's economy, and I am hopeful this project will be seen through to completion.

 

Best regards,

 

Amber Goodner


